MEMORANDUM

TO:
Bonnie Rickert, Board Chair

Randy Poe, Superintendent


Board Members
FROM:

Eric McArtor, Deputy Superintendent
DATE:
April 27, 2018
RE:
Agreement between McHale’s Events and Catering and Conner High School 
For the board to approve this agreement between McHale’s Events and Catering and Conner High School for the 2018 Senior Dinner Dance to be held on November 10, 2018 in the Garden Arbor Room. The approximate cost is $5,993.56. 
I recommend the board approve this agreement, as presented. 
